
Probonothon 2009 

Volunteer Lawyers Project of Nassau County 

2009 Annual Drive 
I support the efforts of the Volunteer Lawyers to provide  
pro bono legal assistance to indigent persons in Nassau 
County 

Member ID#                             Phone #                     

Thank you for your previous donation of $ 
 
Enclosed is my gift in the amount of: 
 
 

American Express MasterCard Visa 
Method of 
Payment 

Check payable to NCBA Fund (enclosed)  

$100 $200  $150 $250 Other_________ 

 

Account #__________________________________ 

Exp. Date: ___________________ 

Signature: _________________________________ 

Donations are tax deductible 

 

Volunteer attorneys handle a wide array of 
cases including matrimonial matters, custody 
cases in Supreme Court, individual bankruptcy, 
personal injury and negligence defense, estate 
matters, release of accounts blocked by 
judgment creditors, and various other civil 
matters.  
   -The Landlord/ Tenant Project and the 
Attorney of the Day Program assists 
hundreds of men, women and children in court 
to prevent homelessness.  
    -The Breast Cancer Legal Advocacy 
Project assists individuals with health 
insurance problems.  
    -The Bankruptcy Clinics assist families 
either with advice or a Chapter 7 bankruptcy, 
when appropriate.  

Volunteer Lawyers Project 

Nassau County Bar Association Fund 

Mail completed forms to: Nassau County Bar Association Fund, 15th and West Streets, Mineola, NY, 11501 
Attn: Elaine Leventhal.   Donations may also be made online at  

nassaubar.org>For Our Members>Member login page. 

Members have the opportunity to give legal 
assistance to residents of Nassau County 
through the Volunteer Lawyers Project, which is 
supported by the Nassau County Bar 
Association Fund. 
 
Created as a partnership between the NCBA and 
the Nassau/Suffolk Law Services, the Volunteer 
Lawyers Project provides pro bono legal 
representation for residents who urgently need 
legal services.  This year, we have selected 
October 28 and 29 for our campaign to coincide 
with the American Bar Association’s National Pro 
Bono Week. 
 
As painful as these difficult economic times are 
for all of us, the affect on the poor is 
staggering. We need your help now to continue 
the important work of the Volunteer Lawyers 
Project.  
 
Please take a moment to fill out the form 
below and send in your donation. The 
suggested contribution, as a minimum, is 
the equivalent of one billable hour, and is 
fully tax deductible. 
 


